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Thank you for your e-mail to the National Cancer Institute (NCI)

inviting NCI staff to participate in the Customized World

Interdisciplinary Network (CWIN) on bladder cancer.  We appreciate the

invitation and we have forwarded your request to appropriate staff for

their consideration.

Thank you for writing.
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